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EPA Mapping Website 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

The EPA mapping website access issue has been fixed.  The firewall no longer blocks it, so  

anyone should be able to access the website now.  If you are having any problems please 

let Alicia know. 

EPA Mapping Website 

May 4th  Virtual Department of Pediatrics Faculty Education Day 
 
9-10 am: Grand Rounds “The Hidden Curriculum in Medical Education (open to all) 
10am-12pm:  Workshops—Participants will rotation through both workshops. 
 Workshop A:  Using technology to engage learners in virtual teaching 

Workshop B:  Allies against micro-aggressions 
(Workshop RSVP deadline has passed) 

Accessing One45 From Your Phone 

As the One45 app is no longer supported, we encourage you to save the One45 website to 

your home screen for quick navigation.  Note that you still need to enter your username 

and password as you did in the app. 

Instructions for adding a website to your mobile device home screen can be found here. 
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